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Sky Falling
“Experts Agree: Not only is the sky falling but we’re all
going to die from global warming. SUVs are a major culprit,
and have been contributing to rising sea levels according to
climate expert, Chicken Little. Colleague, Algore, speaking
during a blizzard, agreed with Little.”

~ The Daily Alarmist

I must preface my comments here with sane logic, so as to ward
off the absurd idiots who have bought hook, line, and sinker,
the madness of the mainstream media, the political class, the
non-science ‘scientists,’ the fake environmental whackos, the
evil UN, the illegitimate IPCC, and the staged marketing of
the  ever-pathetic  rantings  of  the  once  teenage  bimbo
ignoramus,  Greta  Thunberg,  about  man’s  normal  activity
destroying the ‘planet.’ It is just not so!

Yes, the climate on earth changes on a regular basis. Yes,
extreme weather conditions are seemingly present more often
than not considering the near past. Yes, warming and cooling
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takes place over time, and has for millions, (or billions) of
years.  Yes,  particular  humans,  (government,  malevolent
‘scientists,’  NGOs,  and  the  military,  among  many  other
nefarious  individuals  and  organizations)  can  manipulate
weather to harm us, but no; driving an SUV cannot kill us all.
I present this as a purposeful affront to the evil liars,
propagandists,  depopulation  monsters,  eugenists,  and
technocrats, who desire to rule the earth at the great expense
of all common men and nature.

The latest absurdity, not new or unique in any way, is the
plan of the Irish government to cull (kill) 200,000 healthy
cows, claiming “they contribute to ‘climate change’ due to
‘carbon’ emissions.” Anyone who takes this nonsense seriously,
or  accepts  and/or  ignores  it,  is  opening  the  gates  to
voluntary human extermination. To not be able to understand
that both cows and humans eat, live, and expel C02, and to not
see that there are eight times more humans than cows globally,
why  would  anyone  not  grasp  that  killing  humans  would  be,
according to these mad enviro-fools, even more effective in
their efforts to ‘save the planet’ than killing cows? Why not
kill  every  animal,  including  large  numbers  of  humans,  if
‘saving the planet’ from farts is the main goal?

Humans not only expel more C02 than cows, but they consume
vast amounts of energy, they drive cars, they fly on planes,
they build factories that pollute, they mine, they create
incredible mountains of plastic and garbage, they perpetuate
wars that destroy the earth at unheard of levels, and they
continue  to  outpace  cows  in  population  growth  by  extreme
margins. Cows only breath and fart, so why kill these innocent
animals; why not just go ahead and cut to the chase, and kill
large swaths of humans, (the real plan) saving the soon to be
endangered Bos taurus — bovine? (cow) Are you beginning to see
the absurdity of this bogus ‘climate change’ bullshite? The
nonsense swallowed up and believed by most all these ‘climate
change’  pushing  scum,  expands  the  bounds  of  absurdity  to



astronomical levels.

It gets much worse. This incredibly harmful and idiotic plan
by the very imbecilic Irish Department of Agriculture, and the
Irish Environmental Protection Agency, will pay 5,000 euros
($5,622) for each cow killed. Keep in mind, that 200,000 cows
makes up 0.02% of the total number of cows on earth. Is anyone
stupid enough to consider this a legitimate fight against the
fraudulent notion of ‘climate change?’ At that price, it would
cost $1.125 billion just to pay the farmers for killing their
animals. (At this price, to kill all cows on earth, would cost
$5.525 trillion) But what about the cost to dispose of these
animals, the huge amount of energy and pollution used to do
so, the loss of food and dairy products, the supply reduction
and obvious extreme price increases certain to come? How will
these losses be made up, and how much increased energy will be
required to fill this void?

I do realize that most might consider this a minor subject
matter, but that would be a grave mistake on your part. The
powers that be are not planning on stopping with the killing
of animals; they are intent on total control over every aspect
of your life, including what food you eat, where you are
allowed to go, how much energy you are allowed to use, how
much heat you will be allowed in winter to keep warm, how you
spend your allotted currency units, (CBDCs) how much medical
care you may be allowed, where you may live, and even control
whether you may procreate or not.

Why not get to the meat (pun intended?) of this problem, and
dispose  of  the  lies  and  propaganda  that  consume  this  now
ignorant, pathetic, and indifferent population. The weather is
being controlled, it is greatly harming humanity and nature,
and is causing an incredible amount of damage not only to this
earth, but to every living thing on it. This is not, and never
has been, the result of normal human behavior, but is due to
mass  manipulation  of  the  weather  by  the  ruling  class  of
claimed  ‘elites’,  who  have  chosen  to  use  false  climate



narratives to create mass fear in order to control all. This
is  the  ultimate  fake  ’emergency’  being  used  to  take  over
humanity.

Many factors are likely present concerning climate extremes,
including, but not limited to, weather geoengineering by the
State, graphene rain, directed energy, climate modification
assault, heating the ionosphere using HAARP technology, cloud
seeding, spraying our skies with metals and poisons through
stratospheric  aerosol  injection,  (chemtrails)  and  most
assuredly, artificially creating and enhancing the destructive
 nature of hurricanes and earthquakes. Certainly, there are
other devastating manipulations of weather going on as well
that  are  unknown  at  this  time,  as  the  military’s  full
technological potential is hidden, and far ahead of what is
believed by most. In addition, releases of toxic chemicals,
bioweapons, and the continuous poisoning of the earth’s land
and  water  by  deadly  substances  such  as  glyphosate,  is
continuously ongoing. Weather is now a major weapon against
mankind, and is being used to monopolize all agriculture and
food production, or planned lack thereof.

It is not just cows that will be targeted by these evil
‘climate change’ monsters, it is the entire human race. So to
believe that killing cows will save anyone or this earth, is
not only completely ludicrous, but a sign that this is only
the start of a much broader assault on all of the proletariat
herd. They may attempt to begin with the cattle, but if that
atrocity is allowed to happen, you and your family will likely
be next.

Carbon Dioxide (C02) is absolutely vital to the existence of
man. Without it, everything on earth would die. Through the
process of photosynthesis, leaves on trees and plants use the
great energy of the sun in order to convert this C02 to feed
the plants, causing life-sustaining oxygen to be produced so
that all things can live and breathe. It is said that one
large tree can produce by using expelled C02, enough oxygen



supply to provide what is necessary for a full day for several
people. Plants also store carbon dioxide to clean the air and
reduce negative effects to the environment. This process is
imperative for life to survive, as without it, oxygen would
cease  to  be  available.  If  carbon  dioxide  were  to  be
eliminated, (net zero is the stupid term used) everything
would die. Keep this in mind the next time you hear some
ranting ‘climate change’ dreg advocating the killing of all
our animals (including humans) to ‘save the planet.’

All that is needed to save this planet and everything on it,
is the elimination of all rulers and governments! Think about
that the next time you perpetuate your own destruction by
choosing to vote to ‘elect’ a master, any master, to rule over
and control you. It is better to cull politicians and save the
cows.

“Almost all of history is an unbroken trail of one conspiracy
after another. Conspiracies are the norm, not the exception.”

~ G. Edward Griffin
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HAARP and the Sky Heaters

 

 

Connect with Gary D. Barnett

Cover image credit: ArtTower & LauraTara

https://climateviewer.com/space-weather-modification/
https://www.garydbarnett.com/the-asinine-insanity-of-the-climate-change-c02-hoax-kill-the-cows-to-save-the-earth/
https://pixabay.com/photos/skulls-animal-cow-bone-skeleton-55485/
https://pixabay.com/photos/skeleton-bull-head-animal-bone-2820548/

